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Monmouth, Illinois

May 2012
Celebrating 88 Years of AAUW in Monmouth!

Luncheon

Thank you to Marilyn VanAusdall for her hospitality on Saturday, May 5.  The luncheon get-together was most enjoyable on a lovely spring day at Lake Warren.
Program Planning

Please join us at the home of Lila Blum, 1511 E Broadway, on Tuesday, June 5 at 7 p.m. to help with program planning for the 2012-2013 AAUW Program Year.  Several of you have submitted surveys that will be collated before the meeting to give us some direction, but we are always looking for fresh ideas that will be appealing to the community we serve.  If you can’t make the meeting, feel free to send any ideas to Lila at blum@maplecity.com or to sharongilbert1484@comcast.net.

Retirement Events
AAUW Monmouth Area Branch members have been invited to attend a retirement open house honoring Jonalyn Heaton on Monday, May 14 from 4:00-6:00 pm at the Stewart House, 1015 East Euclid Avenue in Monmouth.

Cyndi Fisher, along with six others, will have a retirement party in her honor on Tuesday, May 15 from 3:30-5:00 pm in the All-Purpose Room at Central Intermediate School at 401 East 2nd Avenue, Monmouth

Have a wonderful summer!  See you in August.
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